
Please note that as part of our hire agreement with The Beacon School, 

no food or drink (except water) is  allowed in the hall where we have our meeting,       
neither are stiletto heels or similar.  

Items for the next news-sheet need to be passed to the church office by 6 p.m.                               
on  Wednesday 1st November. 

SKCC Information: 

Office Address: Church House,                   136 Sandgate Road, Folkestone, CT20 2BN 

Tel: 01303 251155        E-mail: skcc@btconnect.com               Web: www.skcc.info  

Registered Charity No: 1059669 

Corporate Prayer times this week - All welcome 

Today:  9.45 a.m.       Staff Room, The Beacon 

Monday: 1.45 p.m.      65 St Leonard’s Road, Hythe 

Tuesday: 9.30 a.m.      45 Turnpike Hill, Hythe 

If you would like prayer, please speak to this         
morning’s host or one of the leadership team.  

SKCC Away: Burkina Faso - school project  …. Mozambique - Heather 
Pritchard …  Romania - Irene Mahoney and for Julie, Trudy, Julie and 
Trish who fly out today.  This week the team will be working with       
Hospice Casa Sperantei buying, packing and distributing grocery bags to 
303 recipients - pray for stamina and health …….Rwanda - Tom, Ritah, 
Keza & Tona MacGregor - praise God that Tona now has her British       
passport! …. Global Youth Development - John Fudge ……. Nepal -  the 
Gurung family (Jo and Chandra with Josiah and Maya) have asked for 
prayer as Jo has undergone surgery this last week which can be costly in 
Nepal  - pray for a full recovery and financial provision.  

SKCC at Home: Our Community projects for adults, youth and children 
…        The trustees and leadership team + negotiations regarding the 
former URC … Lisa Jones, Scripture Union Schools’ Development 
Worker … Jon Wilson (CEO Rainbow Centre) ... All those with ongoing 
health issues …the Alpha Course at the Gate (Thursday evenings) … and 
Bernie and Becs as they study with KST (Kings School of Theology) . 

 29th October 2017  

If you are a visitor, please feel free to take a welcome leaflet. 

Refreshments will be served after the meeting. Do join us. 

 

 

 

 
 

Meet this morning in the                       
conference room                                      

for school years 1- 6.   

 

 

 

 

 
 

TONIGHT 

All Saints Praise 

6.00 p.m. at Cheriton Baptist Church 

Guest speaker: Matt Bird (Cinnamon Network) 

International speaker, author and broadcaster.  
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 Moise & Elizabeth Oubda pastor the church in Kodeni, Burkina 
Faso and are connected with the school build project. Come and 
hear their amazing testimony on Monday 30th October, 7.30pm 

at St Saviour’s, 130 Canterbury Road, Folkestone, CT19 5PH  

MEET THIS WEEK 

 Please contact the church office 
if  you would like to join a     

Connect Group. 

COFFEE MORNINGS  

 

Wednesday 1st 10.30 a.m.– 12 noon at Irene Astor Court, 
Folkestone. Do come and join the team for a cuppa and a piece 
of cake. See Angela Fudge or Brigid Hall for further details.  

 

 

Friday 3rd
 
10.00 a.m.– 12 noon at The Gate, Hythe. Everyone 

welcome to come along for a cuppa and a piece of cake. Why 
not invite a friend? For further details see Nessie Bloomfield. 

This week Traidcraft items will be on sale including good coffee 
and Christmas cards. A catalogue is also available from Ruth 
Ridgwell if anyone is interested. 

 

Parents remember to   
return your booking form 

to Barney if you want 
your child/children to 
attend the Churches    

Together Light Party on 
Tuesday 31st October. 

Millfield will be used  as the venue for Winter     
Shelter on Tuesday nights. If you would like to     
volunteer to help in any way, please speak to 
Phil Haines or contact the church office.          
Volunteer forms are available TODAY.  

 

Millfield Drop In is in need of scarves,  
hats and gloves to give to clients. Please 
bring any donations to the Church Office 
or to The Beacon on Sunday morning. 

The Little Treasures Toddler Group is in need of extra    
helpers. The group runs on Monday mornings during 
term time from 9.30 – 11.30 at Millfield. 

If you would like to find out more get in touch with     
Alison Short or Andrea Keeling , or pop in to see how     
the group is run/how you can help.  

Operation Sunshine Annual General Meeting: 2.30 p.m. Wednesday 8th November at 
Abbots Land Farm, New Dover Road , Capel-le-Ferne.                                              
All welcome and plenty to report so please come along. 

Our November Bridge Service takes place next Sunday,  
please consider who might you invite? 

 We will continue God’s Big Story by learning about the         
character of Esther.  

Cheriton Baptist Church invite us to their Worship Conference on  

Saturday 4th November : 8.45 a.m. - 9.00 p.m.  Cost £10.00 
 

Tickets can be booked  by going to: www.BIT.LY/AOV17 
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